
The Lenten season provides an opportunity for us to
give back to our community. Crusaders are hard at
work writing thank you notes and making snack
bags for our hardworking nurses at Adventist
Hospital, and to residents in our local retirement
homes. Another group of Crusaders are gathering
much needed supplies for our neighbors, The
Storybook Garden! If you have items you wish to
donate, please contact our school office at 584-5218.

March Basket Raffle
St. Rose-McCarthy School's March Raffle Basket is here
and ready to help you celebrate the Easter season! The
basket is full of hand quilted items made by St. Brigid's
very own "Sew-cialites," with quite a few Easter treats
from the Catholic Daughters of America, and beautiful
decor for your home. Tickets are just $10 and can be
purchased after mass this weekend, in the school office,
or through the Thomas McCarthy Foundation's Venmo
account. The raffle ends at 11:59pm on Thursday, March
4th and the winner will be drawn Friday morning. 
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Enroll Now
Now is the time to secure your
enrollment for the 2021-22 school
year. We don't know if any of the
restrictions in our COVID-19
Safety Plan will be relaxed, so
space is limited. Now is the time
to get your enrollment forms and
scholarship applications for next
year submitted. The cut-off date
to apply for scholarships is April
15, 2021. Everything may be found
on our website here -
https://www.strosemccarthy.com
/admissions-1.html

Your See's Candy

order forms went

home on Monday.

Please get started!

The sale began

February 22 and ends

on March 17.  

See's Candy
Sale


